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7 February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,
National Results for Post 16 Education

I am writing very briefly to highlight the recent publication of the national results for Post 16
education.

You will have read my previous comments about the school's Sixth Form results being our “best
ever” but it would seem, when compared to other schools, they are even better than we thought!

Our A Level results placed us 14" out of 64 schools in the county for progress — this means how
much value was added to the students’ Level 2 (GCSE/BTEC) results. This positions us ahead of
many of the county’s grammar schools, as well as Akeley Wood and Stowe, for progress at A Level.

Our Applied General results were even better. For BTEC Level 3, we were placed 5" out of 64
schools in the county, with our students averaging a Distinction grade.

Even for those students who needed to retake either English or Mathematics GCSE in our Sixth
Form, fared better than students in other establishments across the county.

How apt that these statistics are published, just as students are being asked to firm up whether they
are staying with us next year, to enjoy the widest range of subject choices that we have ever offered.
At the moment around twenty subjects are being offered to the current Year 11 students for next
year — including the addition of Mathematics, Biology, French, Geography, Physics, Music and
others.

Perhaps that's why we have a record number of applications for September 2019 entry into our
Sixth Form.

With best wishes,

An¢ €N\

Mr A McGinnes
Headteacher

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,
regardless of their financial circumstances. As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding.
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